
    
ATTACHMENT A TO CHANGE ORDER 

Statement of Work 
[BATPhone OE8] 

 
 

 Background 
 

The MHBE issues this Change Order to purchase additional services and support associated with 
the BATPhone (Broker Assisted Transfer) service for Open Enrollment 8 (OE8).  The MHBE 
requires Broker connectivity to the call center telephony system for the period November 1, 
2020 – December 31, 2020.  System access, set up and training for Brokers will occur in October 
2020. The participating Brokers will receive calls transferred from call center representatives to 
assist eligible consumers in selecting QHP insurance plans during OE8. 
 
Statement of Work 
 

The Contractor shall provide the following support associated with this Change Order:  

• Software licences and desktop subscriptions for Brokers AWS connection to cover 
up to 3 months 

• Technical support to Brokers provided by two Lead CSRs 

• Replacement of two CSRs that are assigned as Technical Support 
 

The Board approved NTE for this contract, of $16,905,633.00 remains unchanged. 
 
Contractor shall continue operations as described in the FIRST modification as executed on 
December 15, 2017. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

  






